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Dear parents and carers,

Welcome to week 5 with our excited cricket team heading off to the Cricket NSW Milo T20 Finals in Sydney. We hope you saw them all on TV on Friday night! It was funny watching them play in their Halloween costumes when NBN came on Friday to do their filming. Good luck, we hope you have a great time.

We also received a letter of congratulations from our local member; Kevin Hogan which I have attached to this newsletter. 

It was wonderful to see so many students in the spirit of Halloween fun last Friday, everyone had a great day and teachers worked hard to make sure there were fun Halloween activities in their classrooms. Thank you to all of the parents and carers who supported their children to make this day fun for them.
K/1 will head off on their excursion to Macadamia Castle on Thursday and have a sleep over at school on the Thursday night. All money MUST be paid to the office as soon as possible if you have not already done so. They should have a lovely time together.

A big thank you to all of our Canteen volunteers who are getting into the swing of having the canteen open at 
least 4 days a week. The food is healthy, cheap and delicious! It is great to see so many mums involved, the children love to have you involved in the school.
We would also like to thank all our SASS staff who organised a beautiful morning tea last Thursday to celebrate World Teachers Day.
Last week’s Caught Being Good students are: K/1; Ronald Ward, 1/2/3; Dellmay Simon, 4/5/6; Malcolm McIntosh. Well done to all students for showing a great work ethic and focussing on their learning.

It has been great to see so many of our students following our school values being safe, responsible and respectful learners. Many students have been receiving positive dojo points in the playground and classrooms. The following students are on GOLD level:
K/1 – Shantelle Hippi,  Michael Link, Gracie Martin, Ronald Ward, Derek Hickling-Torrens, Robert Adams, Tasharni McGrady, Rory Flockhart-Smith, Shaileigh Avery, Breanna Ward, Ponjum Ward, Tristian Miller, Andrew-Billy Drew.

Year 1/2/3 - Annabelle Johnson-Brady, Scott Hickling, Shakylah McGrady, Charlie Avery, Keeley Bell, 
Anne-Maree Avery, Oscar Martin,  Dellmay Simon, August Avery-Robinson, Pierre Hippi, Donald Simon. 
Year 4/5/6 – Amber Avery, Antwone McIntosh, Bing Williams, Abby Martin, Harriett Rayner-Sharpe, Aaliyah Hickling-Torrens, Maryanne Torrens, Montique Avery, Malcolm McIntosh, Harrison Hone, Hillary Cubby, Bradley Avery, Jacinta Hill,  Nickali Waldon-Whittaker, Rico Avery, Tamia Hickling, Shaquille Walker, Matthew Avery, Azrianna Holt, Keanu Buchanan, Preston Hickling, Shaniqwah Tighe.
Great job!

Have a great week! 
Lesley Mills

Principal
CANTEEN NEWS
The P & C are holding their last meeting for 2015 next Monday 9th November at 2.30pm in the school office staffroom.  All interested parents and carers are welcome to attend, it would be lovely to see you there.

The P & C are holding a stall at the Tabulam Races on Saturday and 
donations of cakes & slices can be left at the school on Friday. If anyone could donate eggs for the egg sandwiches at the stall that would be greatly appreciated. 
	WEEK
	WHAT’S HAPPENING

	5
	Thursday 5th November
K/1 Excursion

	6
	Tuesday 10th November

1/2/3 Assembly

Thursday 12th November

Yr 6 Transition to Bonalbo Central School 

	7
	Monday 16th – Friday 20th November

4/5/6 Excursion

Monday 16th – Friday 20th November

K/1/2/3 – Swimming School

Tuesday 17th November

Jackie Andrews

	8
	Monday 23 Nov to 27 Nov
Year 4/5/6 Swimming School

Tuesday 24th November

K/1 Assembly

	10
	Tuesday 8th December

Annual Presentation

Wednesday 9th December

Book Giving Assembly

	11
	Tuesday 15th December

Christmas Tree Night



